
Sun cream and hats                                                                                                                                                               
At long last it looks like the summer ahs arrived! Please can you make sure that sun cream is applied at 
home prior to coming into school. If your child will need another application during the day, then they 
will be able to reapply the cream just before lunch. All sun cream brought into school will need to be 
clearly labelled with your child's name. Could you also please make sure that your child has a named 
sunhat. They must also have in school a water bottle that they can refill when required. FS children 
have access to filtered water at all times and additionally are given drinks throughout the day at 
regular intervals and so do not need water bottles. 

EID   Could you please inform the office if your child will be absent from school due to EID. So that 
we can make the necessary changes to lunches.  

Sherwood Art Week                                                                                                                             
KS1 and Foundation pupils will be celebrating Sherwood Arts Week with performing arts on 
Tuesday 27th and Thursday 29th June at 2.15pm in the KS1 Hall. One ticket per family will be 
available on a first come first served basis at a cost of 50 pence each. These will be available 
from the school office from 8.30am on Tuesday 20th June. 

In addition, Year 4’s textile work will be exhibited in the Old Market Square. They took part in 
a Community Cohesion Project along with other city schools. All the work has been sewn into 
a big tent, which will be on display from 12 noon on Monday 19th June to 3.30pm on 
Wednesday 21st June. The official opening is on Tuesday 20th at 10.30am.                               

 

Year 5 and 6 Area Band – September 2017                                                                                 Our 
Music teachers are now recruiting pupils for Area Bands from September 2017.  If you would 
like to join, please inform your child’s class teacher or visit the website below.   Area Band is 
an after school Music club held every Wednesday at Haydn Primary School 3:45-5pm.  It is 
free of charge.  The benefits of attending an Area Band are; coaching from specialist 
teachers, Music Medal qualifications, as well as the opportunity to make new friends and 
play as part of an orchestra.   To watch a short clip about Area Band and to find out more, 
you can use the link below: http://www.nottinghammusichub.org.uk/bands/nms-area-bands 

Nursery Garden                                                                                                                                       
As part of their community projects, Sherwood Co-Op employees have been working hard on 
developing the nursery garden. They have given up their time to come and get the beds 
ready for planting and donated resources.  Lots of different seeds were provided by the Co-
Op and the children had fun planting them. We now have a vegetable bed, a fruit tree bed, a 
herb garden and a bed to grow food in for our school pets. We would like to say a BIG thank 
you to Callum Cleverley (former pupil and nursery parent) and Tom Leighton (former pupil) 
for organising it all.  

Office Hours                                                                                                                                           
Due to the School Summer Festival on Wednesday 21st June, the school office may not be 
manned after 4 pm. Sorry for any inconvenience that this may cause. 
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SEELY SUMMER FESTIVAL  
WEDNESDAY 21ST JUNE 3.30 – 5.15                                  

 
See the accompanying poster and programme for the event. It’s going to be great!!!! 
 

THE GREAT  GET  TOGETHER  - This is an event taking place on Saturday 17th 

June inspired by the Jo Cox Foundation to mark the first anniversary of the MP Jo Cox 
who died a year ago. It takes place at Woodthorpe Park from 2.30 – 5.30pm. 
 

MAKE, MOVE AND MUNCH CLUB                                                                                      
There is still places on this course. It is cancelled for the 21st June because of the Sum-
mer Festival but will be back on the 28th June. These are sessions for parents and will 
run on Wednesdays from 9-11.30 for 5 more weeks. They are a series of free ses-
sions designed to help families make small steps to better health, have fun and meet 
other families. You will get the chance to cook a meal, get active and receive some 
freebies. Children at school will be able to join in at 11.00 to try the food you have 
cooked. This course comes from a partnership between Nottingham City Care, Diabe-
tes UK, British Heart Foundation and Tesco. There is some leaflets at reception if you 
would like to know more. Please ring me Lorraine on 07521512372 to book a space or 
email me at lorraine.boddy@seely.nottingham.sch.uk. Thanks. 
 

SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS  
Please could you bring any more vouchers that are lingering in your purses or on ledg-
es at home in by the 30th June. Thanks to several of our coffee morning parents, we 
have already counted 16,000! However, we think there is more out there –the school 
does really benefit from the sports equipment it receives from this venture. 
 

SEELY SEEDS                                                                                                                      
This is a free session for children from 2 ½ years to come along with their parent or 
carer. It is a getting ready for nursery session, which runs on Wednesdays from 1.45-
3.15pm. You can just turn up and you do not have to attend every week. There will be 
no session on the 21st June because of the Summer Festival. 
 

CHILDMINDING  
A few people have expressed an interest in this as a possible career option but is 

there anyone else who may want to find out more.  We are thinking of running a ses-
sion at school to explain how you can register, what it entails, the benefits etc. This a 
job that can work very well with having children at school. I myself (Lorraine) 
childminded for a number of years and can talk to anyone about the benefits. Here at 
Seely, there is a lack of childcare available at present and we felt it might be a good 
venture to try to support some parents into considering it as a job prospect. Please let 
me know if you are interested in coming to a session to find out more. Please ring me 
Lorraine on 07521512372 to register your interest or email me at                                
lorraine.boddy@seely.nottingham.sch.uk. Thanks. 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 2017 

SHERWOOD ART WEEK 

MON 19TH JUNE 

 

F1—F2 PARENTS       

MEETING 

WED 21ST JUNE 9.30AM 

NEW TO F2 PARENTS 

MEETING 

WED 21ST JUNE 1.30PM 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS  

THURS 27TH JULY  

AUTUMN TERM  STARTS 

THURS 31ST AUGUST 

HALF TERM 

MON 23RD OCTOBER  TO 

FRI 3RD NOVEMBER  

INSET DAY 

MON 6TH NOVEMBER 
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